STRATEGIES TO “BEAT THE FLU”

In anticipation of the flu reaching our area in the next few weeks (if not before), I would like to take this opportunity to remind everyone that the FIRST line of defense against many childhood illnesses is GOOD HAND WASHING.  At this time, I don’t know of any actual diagnosed cases of influenza here at WAEC, but we have seen many students with colds, coughs, headaches, high fever, sore throats, or just not feeling well. 

Symptoms of the flu include sudden onset of:

· fever

· chills

· headache

· body aches

Please be alert for any signs of illness in your children and seek medical attention for the above symptoms as well as for complaints of: 

· severe sore throat (your child could have a strep infection),
· vomiting or diarrhea lasting for more than a few days,
· cough lasting more than 2 weeks, 
· severe ear ache, 
· fever lasting more than 1 day
Also, please teach your child to cough into his or her shoulder, NOT into their hand, as that is another way that germs are easily spread from person to person. 
If your child has a fever (over 99.9), please keep your child home, even if the fever is gone the next morning. Temperatures are always lowest in the morning and go up as the day progresses. If your child is fever free for 24 hours WITHOUT the use of fever reducing medication, then you can allow your child to return to school. 

If you have not already done so, please contact your family doctor for you and your child to receive a flu shot. 

Thank you for your help in keeping all of our students healthy.

Sincerely,
Mary Rea, School Nurse

